WESTCHESTER ADVENTURE CLUB
NEW DROP OFF AND PICK UP

Adventure Club has relocated to the South gym. In our new space we will
have quick access to the North gym, playground, and indoor courtyard. We
will also have a new Adventure Club room that will be used for small groups
and serve as an office for our Adventure Club team! We will use the South
gym to create inviting centers, enriching learning opportunities, and a space
for kids to play. This relocation will also keep our program located to one area
of the school building.

Aiphone

We are in the process of relocating our Aiphone to our new location.
Someone will be stationed at the door for both drop off and pick up until the
Aiphone has been moved. (Please note this may not occur until after
construction is completed.)

Adventure Club Entrance

We are asking families to enter through the door located on the North side of
the school building.

Family Table

The family table will be located inside of the South Gym. Upon entering please
sign in/out child and someone will radio for them to meet you near the family
table.
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Playground

Due to the construction we will not have access to the North playgroud at the
beginning of the school year. We will use the South playground for outdoor
recess until work on the North playground is completed.

Adventure Club Exit

We are asking families to exit through the exterior doors located outside of
the South Gym. This will help keep the flow of traffic in one direction and
prevent congestion at drop off and pick up.

——
EXIT

Thank you for your patience and flexibility at this time. Please reach out
with any questions or concerns! We look forward to our new adventures
for the 2023-24 school year.




